12 JUL 1988

Docket No. 50-352 License No. NPF-39

Philadelph® ‘“lectric Company

ATTN: Mr, A. McNeill
Executive Vice President
Nuclear

2301 Market Street

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 50-352/88-02

This refers to your letter dated June 13, 1988, in response to cur letter
dated May 12, 1988,

Your letter (from R. J. Lees of PECo to C. Anderson of NRC) dated February

29, 1988 was not received by our staff. A facsimiled copy was received an

June 22, 1988. Based on the information contained in Enclosure 5, "unidenti=-
fied heat shrink tubing," of the letter, we agree that item 2 of Violation A is

no longer a deficiency. Therefore, corrective actions are not required for
this item.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

f“"‘"ML SIGNFD BY
WILLIAM V. JOHNSTON

William V. Jo' n.ton, Actiny Director
Division of -eactor Safety

cc:

John S. Kemper, Sr., Senior Vice President = Nuclear
E. C. Kistner, Chairman, Nuclear Review Board

Graham M. Leitch Vice President Limerick Generating Station
J. W. Gallagher, Vice President - Nuclear

Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire

Eugene J, Bradley, Esquire, Assistant General Counsel
‘W. M. Alden, Director, Licensing Section

Dave Honan

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY RL LIM1 88-02 - 0001.0.0

06/28/88
£272082% 888243 1
Q@ FPDC Si ‘



Philadelphia Electric Company 2

bee:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
Section Chief, DRP

Robert J. Bores, DRSS
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